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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 21, 1981 

Dear Tom: 

Thank you for 
about my appointment. 
pendin·g until all FBI 
been co~pleted. 

your kind comments 
You know it is 

clearances have 

Tom, regarding the SDEA meeting 
in New Orleans, please give me some time 
to evaluate my current priorities. It 
may be sometime in early September before 
I can give you an answer. 

A good solid policy and strategy 
must be put together before I do any 
travelling. Let's keep in contact. Come 
see me. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Advisor 

Mr. Thomas L. Dial, Director 
Mississippi Bureau of Narcotics 
Post Office Box 5167 
Jackson, Mississippi 39216 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 2, 1981 

Dear Lee: 

Thought you would like this. The latest 
issue of Nutrition Today is enclosed • 

Regards to Family and all . 

~., '. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 
for Drug Policy · 

Mr. Lee Dogoloff 
American Council on Marijuana 
6193 Executive Boulevard 
Rockville, Maryland 20852 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 22, 1981 

Dear Congressman Dowdy: 

Thank you for your letter of September 15, 
concerning the Drug Awareness Seminar which 
will be held in Jackson, Mississippi on 
September 30. 

I am pleased to advise that I have accepted 
the kind invitation of the Jackson Junior 
League to participate in this one-day semi­
nar and am scheduled to present a lecture 
that morning. Needless to say, I am look­
ing forward to getting back to Mississippi, 
and having the opportunity to join forces 
with those good people in their efforts to 
combat drug abuse. 

Sincerely, 

rner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 
for Drug Policy 

The Honorable Wayne Dowdy 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D. c. 20515 


